
I am very strongly opposed to the rerouting of planes over Aurora.  We live about 1 
mile east of Cherry Creek Reservoir and would get most of the noise associated with 
your rerouting plans.  I am sorry for the poor residents who chose to purchase homes
in the flight patterns of Centennial Airport but they should have known that there 
would be noise involvement.  They do seem to have more money and voting power than 
the poor cousins in Aurora.  This does not mean that we should have to take care of 
their problems.  Why don’t you simply close this airport as Stapleton was due to 
developers building around a noisy environment?  I am waiting for the complaints to 
start regarding DIA and then you can plan to move it out by Limon since they are 
poor neighbors as well.
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